
 
 
 
December 4, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   EB-2014-0012 – Union Gas Limited – Hagar Liquefaction Service Rate – 

Response to Letter of Comment 
 
Please find attached a copy of Union’s letter to Mr Bunyak in response to his letter of 
comment in this case. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
cc: EB-2014-0012 Intervenors 

Charles Keizer (Torys) 
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